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I am a resident living within St. Gregory's boundaries and I would like to 
voice my opinion in regards to the boundary dispute.
After thoughtful consideration and upon reviewing the facts, I would 
like to state that I oppose keeping the status quo.
Thank you for your consideration.

Antoinette Catalfamo.
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